AIBA Responds To IOC, Reforms Delivering Progress
Description

15 September 2021, Lausanne: AIBA has been working on comprehensive reform for
some time now and is grateful for the IOC’s public acknowledgment that a step forward
has certainly been taken in terms of good governance, as confirmed by ASOIF. Wide-
ranging reforms are already underway in terms of financial integrity, good governance
and sporting integrity, including all the areas mentioned by the I0C and more.
Independent experts are involved in each of these sectors. AIBA is confident these
reforms will see AIBA meet and even exceed the criteria laid down by the IOC for
reinstatement.
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